
 

 
 

 

 

 
September 8, 2023 

Dear Valuable Customers 
 

New LCL Service from Laem Chabang CFS to Nagoya CFS 
 

Please be informed that Transcontainer Logistics (Thailand) Co., Ltd. will start a new LCL 
service from Laem Chabang CFS to Nagoya CFS from ETD: October 2, 2023.                     
The details of this new service are as follows: 
 
SCHEDULE: 

POD 1ST VESSEL ETD T/T CFS CUT S/I CUT AMENDMENT 

NAGOYA 
CALLAO BRIDGE 

243N 
(ETD LCB: 2-OCT) 

MON 11 THU 
17:00 

THU 
17:00 

FRI 
NOON 

 

STUFFING LOCATION: 
 
Name : Eastern Sea Laem Chabang Terminal Co., Ltd. 
Address : Laem Chabang Port B3, Toong Sukhla, Sriracha, Chonburi 20230 
TEL : 0-3300-5678 
Contact Person : Khun Sophon (Ext. 1161)  
 
BOOKING CHANNEL: 
 
Contact Person : Kornchanok (Cream) 
TEL : 0-2714-3080 (Ext. 8208) 
E-Mail : exportbkk@tcl.co.th / expbkk2@tcl.co.th  
 
 
We would like to thank in advance for your kind cooperation & continuous support. 
If you have any question or requirement, please contact our Sales or Customer Service 
Dept.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
TRANSCONTAINER LOGISTICS (THAILAND) CO., LTD. 


